
-----Original Message----- 
From: Angels Rest Admin [mailto:lamp@angelsrest.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 11:18 AM 
To: G_Notify_AssemblyClerk <G_Notify_AssemblyClerk@kpb.us> 

Subject: Letter to the Assembly 
 
Please forward a copy of this to all Assembly members and the Mayor. 

 
Dear Kenai Peninsula Borough Mayor and Assembly, 

 
I am writing today to express my deep concern over the proposed lack of 
funding/cuts to both tourism and education in the Borough. 

 
Alaska must diversify from it’s reliance on fossil fuel and embrace new endeavors in 

addition to supporting and cultivating other existing lines of business, such as 
tourism. I can’t believe this even needs to be said!  If there is a problem with the 
KPTMC that’s one thing, but funding tourism needs to continue to be a focus of the 

Borough. 
 

I am shocked that there are proposed cuts to Education! What we are seeing in 
America right now is the result of years of cuts to education.  We have a dumbed 

down American population and you want to continue the trend so we have further 
dumbed down Alaskans??!! Shocking and unacceptable! 
 

Get your priorities straight please. Neither of these cuts/vetoes are acceptable. 
 

Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

Lynda Paquette 
907-491-2378 
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